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March 8, 2019 
 
Bill Schenderlein 
Blue Earth Solutions, LLC 
P.O. Box 2427 
Fort Collins, CO 80522 
 
 
Re: Connell Resources, Inc.; Lazy Two Pit; File No. M-2019-001;  

Notice of Objection to Construction Materials Regular (112) Application 
 
Mr. Schenderlein,  
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received a timely objection to the 
Lazy Two Pit permit application, File No. M-2019-001, from the following individual: 
 

• Phillip MacLean 
 
The objection was received within the public comment period which began when the application 
was filed for review on January 18, 2019.   
 
A copy of the written objection is enclosed for your records pursuant to Rule 1.7.1(3).  The 
objection can also be viewed at:  http://drmsweblink.state.co.us/drmsweblink/search.aspx?dbid=0 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 
8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure – MacLean objection letter 
 
Ec: Michael Cunningham; DRMS 
 Kevin Anderson; Connell Resources, Inc. 
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